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RAO CLOSURES: 

NONE FOR MARCH AT THIS TIME, BUT HAVE NO FEAR DUTERTE WILL COME UP WITH SOME.  

POTENTIAL U S MILITARY CANDIDATES SEMINAR: 

ARE YOU A U S CITIZEN OR GREEN CARD HOLDER? 

17-39 YEARS OF AGE? 

IF YOU MEET THESE REQUIREMENTS, THEN YOU MAY WANT TO ATTEND OUR MILITARY RECRUITING 

WORKSHOP, ON 4 MARCH 2019 AT 10:00 AM. THE SPEAKER WILL PROVIDE INFO ON ENLISTING AND 

TELL YOU WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT IF SELECTED. HE WILL ALSO BE DISCUSSING ASVAB TESTING SKILLS 

AND WAYS TO IMPROVE YOUR SCORES, AND OTHER BASIC INFO. If you feel you are interested 

and plan to attend this event on March 4th, please send a direct message to our RAO 

Subic Facebook page. Give us your name, Phone # and what city you will be coming 

from.  We are looking forward to helping as many as possible, but our spaces may be 

limited so please message us. THIS IS FOR CANDIDATES ONLY, NO GUESTS CAN BE  

ENTERTAINED. 

U S ARMY RECRUITING VISIT: 

March 25 and 26 which is Monday and Tuesday. 

Location is the Subic RAO at #34 National Highway, Barrio Barretto, Olongapo City. 

Please READ! 
Requirements: 
U.S. Citizen or Green Card Holder (no exceptions) 
17-34 years old (must ship before 35) 
High School Graduate 

Height and weight standards met 
No criminal history 



 

Bring your social security card and valid passport. 

This is separate from our March 4th Military Seminar, recommend you attend our seminar if possible. 
Not mandatory though. YOU SHOULD ALSO REGISTER FOR THIS VISIT  BY CALLING 047-222-2314. 

 

FPO AND P O BOXES RENEWAL IS DUE: 

 BOXES NOT RENEWED OR NOTIFICATION OF EXTENUATING CIRCUMSTANCES NOT RECEIVED BY 15 
MARCH WILL BE SUSPENDED AND MAIL RETURNED. LATE FEE AFTER THAT DATE P3500. 

 

SOCIAL SECURITY PAYMENT SUSPENSIONS: 

 

DIDN'T GET YOUR CHECK THIS MONTH? MOST LIKELY DUE TO YOUR NOT RESPONDING TO LETTER FROM 
SSA REQUESTING UPDATE INFO. ALSO MAY BE DUE TO THEM SENDING CORRESPONDENCE TO A U S 
ADDRESS AND NOT GETTING RESPONSE. IF YOUR HAVE THIS PROBELM COME IN AND WE'LL ASSIST IN 
GETTING IT TURNED BACK ON. YOU SHOULD BE USING YOUR FPO BOX TO RECEIVE THESE NOTICES AND 
YOU SHOULD ALSO HAVE YOUR MAILING ADDRESS HERE NOT IN THE U S. YOU PROBABLY SHOULD DO THE 
SAME WITH YOUR DFAS AND VA ADDRESSES. 

 

TMC (MEDICAL CITY ANGELES)  HAS NOT SUSPENDED FMP: 

CONTRARY TO THE BUM SCOOP (BS) RUMOR, MEDICAL CITY HAS NOT SUSPENDED FMP. THE 
HOSPITALS (TMC) ORTIGAS HAVE, DUE TO FMP NOT PAYING ILLEGITIMATE CLAIMS. NUFF SAID. 

VA TELEPHONE NUMBER CHANGE: 

IF YOU HAVE TRIED TO CALL VA AT 02-318-8387, YOU WILL FIND THEIR NUMBER HAS CHANGED. YOU 
CAN CONTACT VA AT 02-550-5252 OR 1800-1888-5252. 

NEW ADD ON TO 10% DISCOUNT CLUB: 

OUR LATEST ADD ON IS ORADENT, ORAL CARE CLINIC. LOCATED INSIDE THE DOORS AT THE MIRAGE 
HOTEL JUST ACROSS FROM THE RAO.  DRA. MARJORIE SANTOS PROVIDES DENTAL CARE TO ADULTS 
AND PEDIATRIC PATIENTS WITH TENDER CARE AND PROFESSIONALISM.  PHONE: 0975-323-1131. SHE 
ALSO CAN PROVIDE FOR THOSE WITH FMP SERVICE CONNECTED DENTAL NEEDS. DON'T FORGET 
YOUR RAO MEMBERSHIP CARD TO AVAIL OF THE DISCOUNT. DON'T FORGET OUR OTHER MEMBERS 
OF THE CLUB; ARIZONA RESORT/DYNAMITE DICKS/DOUBLE D BAR/PC EXPRESS/DIANES BEAUTY 
SHOP/ JUAN AIR/BAHIA HOTEL AND SCHOONER REST./CORK ROOM REST./DHAPS 
AUTOMOTIVE/SHAMBOLI'S PIZZA./OBP TRADING OLONGAPO. 

POSSIBLE VIETNAM VETERANS CEREMONY: 

THE VA HAS ASKED THE RAO TO ASSIST IN SETTING UP A VIETNAM VETERANS CEREMONY 
RECOGNIZING THE END OF THE VIETNAM WAR ON MARCH 29TH. DETAILS ARE STILL BEING 
FLESHED OUT. IF YOU MIGHT BE INTERESTED IN ATTENDING PLEASE LET US KNOW, AS 
SEATING WILL BE LIMITED.  


